
I am against the BILLION DOLLAR TAX INCREASE.   

This tax increase will hurt Connecticut.  
We didn't have an income tax when I first moved here in 1968. 

The conveyance tax on selling a house was suppose to be only temporary. Now it's permanent. 
Now you tax services that haven't had to be taxed before.  Not healthy for growing the economy. 
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